[bookmark: _Hlk59990903]Linn-Benton Chapter Minutes;  June 28, 2021
Zoom Meeting; 6:30pm

Present at the meeting were;
Kristen Jocums, Andrea Barnhurst, Arona Rosegold, John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner, Natalie Charboneau, Sally Utt

MINUTES
John moved to approve the April minutes, and Arona seconded the motion, and the April minutes were approved.

There are no minutes for May, because we only had 3 participants, so did not have a formal meeting.

TREASURER’S REPORT
A check for $77 from the State Affiliate has been added to our Chapter account, bringing the total balance to $2575.14. $50 was a donation from Lynn Brown, and $22 is our share of2021 membership dues. The Linn-Benton Chapter has 11 paid members at present.
Sally moved to accept the Treasurer’s report, and John seconded the motion, and  the treasurer’s report was accepted.

NFB NATIONAL CONVENTION;  July 6-July 10
*The event is virtual again this year, and the agenda is posted on the website.

*Affiliate Caucus
*Carla has scheduled the meeting for Friday July 9 at 9am,  on Zoom.  We will be clarifying Resolutions, and planning for State Convention.
*We will not be getting together as a chapter to view the Banquet, or have food together at that time.

STATE CONVENTION
   Friday November 11- Sunday November 13
The plan is for this year’s State Convention to be an in person event to take place in Cottage Grove.

Agenda items are needed to fill 3, 1 hour presentations, and 9, 20 minutes sessions.  Proposals should be sent to Carla  to pass along to the Planning Committee as soon as possible.
Kristen will submit a proposal from John for a presentation on tactile graphics, and a proposal from Andrea for a session or presentation covering emergency preparedness.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
